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Pop-Up Playgroups  
Join us throughout June at Carrum Downs 
Recreational Reserve as we continue the fun we 
have at Pop-Up Playgroup.   
As the weather is getting a bit less predictable, 
please make sure you check out the website for 
any cancelation before you head down.  
 

Winter  
It’s often a time when we feel like we need to 
stay at home and keep the children inside so they 
don’t get sick.  
I’m a firm believer that there is no such thing as 
bad weather, just bad clothing. A child who is 
dressed warm and comfortable would love to be 
outside exploring nature and the world around 
them. Below is a list of free or low cost idea to 
explore on a winters day.  
I know I always feel better after a walk outside 
even if it’s 10 minutes between showers it is 
good to get outside.  

 Nature Walk older children might like a 

scavenger hunt.  

 Explore new parks and playgrounds  

 Visit your local library  

 Make a kite  

 Make bird feeders  

 Sensory Walk  

 

 
 

 

Community Groups and 
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Playgroup Victoria  

We would love to share more about your local 

playgroup, enabling more families to participate and 

for your group to grow. 

Please ensure that your playgroup is registered 

and then simply complete the form below to be 

featured on our social media. We look forward to 

learning more about your local playgroup 

community!  

Showcase Your Playgroup (typeform.com)  

https://playgroupaustralia.cmail20.com/t/i-l-allltz-tthtujalj-h/
https://playgroupaustralia.cmail20.com/t/i-l-allltz-tthtujalj-h/
https://playgroupvic.typeform.com/to/uNelh0VQ?typeform-source=playgroupvictoria.createsend.com


 

 

What is a Supported Playgroup? 
Supported Playgroups are a safe and friendly place for you 
and your child to have fun while receiving parenting tips 
and support. Sessions are run weekly during school terms 
by qualified early years professionals in your local 
community.  

Supported Playgroup is a great way to meet other families 
in your local area and one-on-one in-home support is also 
optional for eligible families. 

These playgroups are supported by the Department of 
Families, Fairness and Housing and are free to attend. 

Who is eligible to attend?                              
Supported Playgroups are available to: 

 families with a Commonwealth Health Care Card (or visa 
equivalent for refugees and migrants) 

 children aged from birth up to school age. 

 families where a family member who has identified as 
Aboriginal and/or Torres Strait Islander; 

 families who are looking after children in kinship care (out 
of home care); 

 families referred by Child FIRST 

 families referred from or receiving Enhanced Maternal and 
Child Health services 

Supported Playgroups are currently located in 
the following venues: 

 Aldercourt Primary School - Frankston North 

 Lyrebird Community Centre - Carrum Downs 

 Lakewood Child & Family Centre - Frankston 

 Karingal Place - Karingal 

 Orwill Street Community House - Frankston 

 Mahogany Rise Child and Family Centre - Frankston North 

More Information 

 Playgroups will run in line with all current Covid 
guidelines.   

To find out more about our Supported Playgroup sessions 
please call Council’s Playgroup Development Officer 
on 9293 7156 or email playgroups@frankston.vic.gov.au   
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